Date: 23rd September 2021

CirNo.36/AAAS/AY2021-2022/SEPTEMBER

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you, students who are bus riders will not be allowed to not use the bus, during the drop off time, unless it's an emergency and the parents are requested to contact the school reception or send an email to communication@alainamericanschool.ae before 10:00 am, after this no request will be accepted. The request will only be approved by the principal.

Please note this is for the safety of our students.

Thank you

Regards,

AAAS Administration

اولياء الأمور الكرام

تحية طيبة وبعد

نتمنى ان تكونوا بخير وعافية

يرجى العلم بان الطلاب الذين يستخدمون الحافلات المدرسية لا يمكنهم عدم ركوب الحافلة او تغير مسار الحافلة الا للأسباب الاضطراري وبعد تواصل ولي

الامر رسميا مع المدرسة عبر ايميل المدرسة

واخذ الموافقة المباشرة من مدير المدرسه

communication@alainamericanschool.ae

ونود اعلامكم ان هذا القرار يجب تطبيقه من اجل سلامة ابنائنا وطلابنا الأعزاء

نتمنى من الجميع الالتزام ونتمنى لكم نهاية اسبوع ممتعة وآمنة

إدارة روضة ومدرسة العين الأمريكية